
During the planning process for the above studies, the City of Toronto and Waterfront Toronto will be collecting comments and information from the public 
under the authority of the City of Toronto Act, 2006, s. 136© and the Planning Act, 1990.  Personal information collected will be maintained in accordance 

with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Privacy Protection Act and may be used to provide updates on this file.  Questions about the collection of this 
information can be directed to the City Planning Division, City of Toronto.

Help us plan the future of the 
Port Lands:  

Cousins Quay Precinct Plan

Waterfront Toronto, in collaboration with the City of Toronto and the Toronto and Region 
Conservation Authority, is developing a precinct plan for the Cousins Quay Precinct.  We invite you 
to attend a public meeting to provide feedback on the development of this precinct plan.  At this 
first public meeting we will present guiding principles and several different options for how the 
precinct could be developed.  Your participation and ideas are important and will help shape the 
future of the Cousins Quay Precinct and the Port Lands.

Date: 		  Thursday, May 15, 2014

Time:		  Drop-in and View Displays – 6:00 to 6:30 p.m.  
		  Presentation and Facilitated Discussion – 6:30 to 9:00 p.m.

Location:	 Morse Street Junior Public School - 180 Carlaw Avenue
		  (West side of Carlaw Avenue, just south of Queen Street East)

Follow us on:

Public Meeting

The precinct plan will establish design and 
development objectives, local street patterns, 
block structure, linkages between local parks 
and open spaces, and built form controls. The 
plan will also identify other mechanisms needed 
to ensure revitalization and high-quality 
development in the Cousins Quay Precinct.  
This planning exercise is one of four initiatives 
currently underway in Toronto’s Port Lands.  

The Cousins Quay Precinct Plan will complement 
and be coordinated with the Don Mouth 
Naturalization and Port Lands Flood Protection 
Project Environmental Assessment (“DMNP 
EA”), the Lower Don Lands Master Plan 
Environmental Assessment Study (“LDL EA”), 
and the Port Lands Planning Framework 
currently underway. 

For more information:  
http://www.portlandsconsultation.ca 

If you wish to receive further information on 
the Cousins Quay Precinct Plan or be added to 
our mailing list or if you require any special 
accessibility requirements, please contact: 

Amanda Santo, Development Manager		
Waterfront Toronto		
20 Bay Street, Suite 1310		
Toronto, ON   M5J 2N8				  
Tel:  416-214-1344 ex. 292 
asanto@waterfrontoronto.ca or info@waterfrontoronto.ca

Existing Condition

Future Condition with Don Mouth Naturalization

Fax: 416-214-4591


